
 

 

D’SOUZA NAMED VICE PRESIDENT OF DIGITAL STRATEGY FOR INTERRA CREDIT UNION  

April 19, 2023 – Barry D’Souza has been named Vice President of Digital Strategy, announced 
Joel Richard, Chief Experience Officer for Interra Credit Union. In this role, D’Souza will 
spearhead the credit union’s Business Intelligence and Digital strategy, providing a cohesive 
and consistent digital member experience.  

D’Souza comes to Interra with more than a decade of financial expertise in the digital realm. 
“At Interra, we know our members’ needs and are well-equipped to meet each individual 
where they are,” he added. “It’s my commitment in this role to apply my industry knowledge 
and help our members achieve their financial goals through their own personalized journey.”   

D'Souza recognizes the importance of digital in the financial landscape. “Interra offers strong 
technology services for its members. Digital is not an afterthought,” he stated. “It is a 
primary driver in the financial decisions, for both service providers and end users, and plays an essential role in 
meeting our members’ needs,” he concluded.  

Originally from Bombay, India, D’Souza and his wife have called Fort Wayne, Indiana home for over a decade.  

Interra Credit Union, headquartered in Goshen, Indiana, was charted in 1932 and has assets of $1.7 billion. The 
credit union’s field of membership spans 18 counties in northern Indiana, with more than 315 full and part-time 
employees serving over 92,000 members. Interra currently operates 16 offices in Elkhart, Kosciusko, LaGrange, 
Marshall, and Noble counties in Indiana and via a suite of robust electronic services at interracu.com. 
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For more information, contact Meegan D. Siegwarth, Vice President of Marketing 
meegans@interracu.com or 574-534-2506 ext. 7159 
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